
Docket No. 70-687

Cintichem, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. James J. McGovern

Plant Manager
P. 0. Box 816
Tuxedo, New York 10987

Gentlemen:

Your letter of March 26, 1987, transmitted an amendment to the Revision dated
October 15, 1986 of the Cintichem, Inc., Fundamental Nuclear Material Control
Plan. We have reviewed the information contained in this plan revision and
have determined that it is consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 70.32(c),
and is considered acceptable.

The enclosure to your letter contains information of a type specified in 10 CFR
2.790(d). Such information is deemed to be Commercial or Financial Information
within the meaning of 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) and shall be subject to disclosure only
in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 9.12; therefore, it will be with-
held from public disclosure and will not be placed in the NRC's Public Document
Room.

Sincerely,

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room
Nuclear Safety Information

(LPDR)
Center (NSIC)
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bcc:
Chief, SGLB/NMSS

.NMSS Docket Room (Official Record Copy)
--Ri-Docket Room (w/c.onc-ur-rences)--
RI Licensing File (w/concurrences)
RI Safeguards File (w/concurrences)
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